
Annual General Meeting 2021 Gandia Area Social Club (International) 
CIF G96028519/National Registration Number 86912/Regional Registration Number 3869 

Minutes of the GASC AGM Friday 26th March 2021 
Held over ZOOM due to Covid meeting restrictions 

First Meeting: 

Apologies were received from David Varcoe.


Minutes of the AGM 2020 were accepted. Very little response had been received from the membership with 
regard to attending this ZOOM meeting.

      

Close of first meeting.


Second Meeting: 

Opening: Julie Hayward opened the meeting as president.


Treasurer's Report:  Diana Jameson summarised the annual audited accounts, explaining the income and 
expenditure. The club made a small profit of €600 over the year. There were no questions arising.


President's Report: Julie addressed the meeting to summarise last year's events. A very strange year as no 
dining events have been possible since March 2020, and only one quiz. There as been no interest as yet from 
members to recommence events, although Brisa del Mar will be happy to host the club when we want to start 
dining evenings again. Due to the current travel restrictions, getting acts who are available to perform will also 
be difficult. 


Election of President: Chrissie Teall announced that Julie was willing to continue her term as President. This 
was accepted unanimously by the members.


Election of Committee Members: Ray Bodmer resigned from the committee part way through the year. The 
rest of the committee - David Varcoe, Pam James, Pam O'Neill, Chrissie Teall, Linda Wright, Diana Jameson, 
Rosemary Bodmer and Peter Jones are content to continue their terms on the committee. All were accepted 
by the members.


Election by the Committee for Club Secretary, Treasurer, Vice Treasurer and Social Secretary: 

Chrissie Teall will continue as Secretary, Diana Jameson as Treasurer, Linda Wright as Vice Treasurer, and 
Peter Jones as Social Secretary.


Proposals received: 

1. That the membership fee be postponed for the year 2021-2022, the current membership will be carried 
over for 12 months.


The proposal was unanimously agreed by the members present.


Any Other Business: 

It was decided to undertake a survey of the current members to see who still wants to continue with the club 
and what they would like to see us do. We may need to advertise for new members when we do start to 
organise events again. It was agreed that Brisa del Mar still seemed a good venue for dining


There was no other business, so Julie thanked those who attended and the meeting was closed.
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